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| oppose HB 3021, written “professionally translated” and the funds that will be expended by counties to enact and carry out this bill.
Moreover, the Secretary of State does not need to do this study; this majority of spoken language per county has been done to
death. Legislative Assembly, the state agencies need to be able to cooperate and share information, software and statistics with
other agencies on other languages besides English (and all other information not protected for example HIPPA...), total waste of
revenue if legislators continue with HB 3021 or any other legislation for information held by an agency and not shared or purchase a
sub-user license software or data within agencies under operating rules (OAR).



